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In the month of July, 

we have welcomed 30 

new members to Bear 

Creek! We are excited to 

see that we are gaining 

more & more members 

as the golf club continues 

to grow. If you’re 

currently a member, 

don’t forget that we are 

starting to offer specials 

for member referrals. We 

encourage all members 

and guests that to start 

playing in our Monday, 

Wednesday, Friday, and 

Saturday morning 

games! The more the 

games grow, the more 

money there is to be 

won! If anyone would 

like to be added to our 

Bear Creek Golf Games 

emailing list, speak with 

Chris Baird and he will 

add you to the list. Thank 

you to everyone who 

came out & made July a 

great month for Bear 

Creek! 

 
 
 
 

The Par 3 Shootout is 

back!! Starting August 

24th, every Tuesday at 

6:00PM the Par 3 

Shootout will begin. 

Anyone is allowed to play 

in the game! Just come by 

before the start time to get 

your name & points 

established in our book, 

and we will have you out 

there enjoying the game! 

It’s a $10 entry fee to the 

game, along with your 

cart fee. 

 
 
 
 

We are deeply 

saddened to see Bogey’s 

close. To everyone who 

supported Bogey’s, we 

want to give you all a 

special thank you! We do 

plan on reopening the Bar 

& Grill under Bear 

Creek’s ownership; 

however, we will need a 

couple of weeks to get 

things adjusted. Before 

the end of August, we do 

plan on having the Bar & 

Grill fully open!  

 
 
 
 

• August 9th & 10th – Atlanta Seniors 

Group  

• August 21st – WGHS Baseball 

Tournament 

• August 24th – Par 3 Shootout Returns 

• August 30th – New Testament Baptist 

Church Golf Tournament  
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